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Address all of your need-to-knows about the California Bottle Bill

during Washington Wine Institute’s upcoming webinar featuring

experienced professionals in the alcohol industry, Emily Gant

and Adena Santiago. Last year, California added wine and spirits

bottles to California’s beverage container recycling program.

Starting January 1, 2024, every Washington winery that ships

wine to California needs to register with California’s CalRecycle,

file monthly reports, and pay processing fees as wine is shipped

into their state. Also, starting July 1, 2025, wine bottle labels for

wine in California will be required to include CRV, or California

Redemption Value.

Emily and Adena will detail the recent changes, products subject

to the new requirements, the required markings and labels, how

to register for the program, and more.

Learn more and register, here. 

https://www.wwi.wine/event/california-bottle-bill-webinar/

